



Vice Principal Advisory Council 


Students in grades 6-9 at CAPE have the opportunity to participate in the Vice Principal’s Student 

Advisory Council. In this group, students are guided by Mrs. Edey, to work collectively to represent the 

interests of the student community within the school. In order to be a member of the council, the 

students show interest and there is follow up with the classroom teachers to ensure that the students are 

demonstrating positive work habits, collaborations and interactions with peers. Once the council is 

formed, students attend regularly scheduled meetings, approximately once each month, to discuss and 

come up with ideas that will provide opportunities for students to engage in fundraising, spirit days, and 

school events such as dances, movie and game nights.


With the re-introduction of a CAPE student council, the student voice is present in decision making and 

cohesive planning opportunities. Students feel their ideas are being heard and taken into consideration 

when school events and activities take place. Students are learning how to respectively listen to others, 

share and express individual thoughts, in addition to feeling that they are part of a unified group that is 

providing positive opportunities for the school community. 


Participation with the Advisory Council has allowed the students to take on leadership roles within 

activities demonstrating their skill sets and their eagerness to participate in the tasks required for events 

and activities. Students express their creativeness and willingness to assist others.


Student council has had the opportunity to contribute to many different events such as; 


- Dress Up Days/ Spirit Days 


- Dances


- Fundraisers 


- School wide activities 
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